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Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday 

 

 
 

   1 
Shavuot 2nd Day 
(Yizkor) 
9:15 am 

2 
Shabbat Eve  
Services  
6:30 pm  

3 
Bar Mitzvah of   
Sam Heimowitz 
 
Shabbat Services  
9:15 am 

4 

Mitzvah Meals 
9:30 am 
 
Camp Staff  
Orientation 
10:00 am 
 
Trivia Night  
7:00 pm 

5 
 

6 
ECEC Moving Up Day 

7 

Torah Talk 
12:00 pm 
 
Pre-K Graduation  
6:00 pm  
 
Sisterhood Planning 
Meeting 
6:30 pm 
 
 

8 

Last Day of ECEC 

9 
Shabbat Eve  
Services  
6:30 pm  
 
Graduation Shabbat  

10 
Shabbat Services  
9:15 am 

 
 
 

 

11 
Camp  
Meet ‘n’ Greet 
10:00 am  
 

12 
1sty Day of Camp  

13 
 

14 

HAZAK Planning 
Meeting  
1:30 pm  
 
 

15 
  

16 
Shabbat Eve  
Services  
6:30 pm  
 
 
 
 

17 
Shabbat Services  
9:15 am 
 
 
 
 
 

18 
 
 

19 
 
 
 

20 

 
 

21 
USY and Kadima 
Bowling Night 
6:30 pm 
 
Annual  
Congregational 
Meeting 
7:00 pm 

22 
 

23 

Shabbat Eve Services  
6:30 pm  
 
Birthday/Anniversary 
Shabbat 
 
 

24 
Shabbat Services  
9:15 am 

25 
 

 

26 
 
 

27 
 
 

28 
USY and Kadima 
Laser Quest 
6:30 pm 

29 30  

June 2017 







B’NAI AVIV is on AmazonSmile! 
Yes! Now you can go through smile.amazon.com to make pur-
chases and chose B’nai Aviv as the charity of  your choice. 
 
Simply go to smile.amazon.com from the web browser on your 
computer or mobile device. On your first visit to AmazonSmile 
(smile.amazon.com), you select B’nai Aviv as your charitable or-
ganization to receive donations from eligible purchases. Amazon 
will remember your selection, and then every eligible purchase you 
make at smile.amazon.com will result in a donation. Tens of  

millions of  products on AmazonSmile are eligible for donations. You will see eligible products 
marked “Eligible for AmazonSmile donation” on their product detail pages. 
 
AmazonSmile is a simple and automatic way for you to support B’nai Aviv Synagogue every 
time you shop, at no cost to you. When you shop you’ll find the exact same low prices, vast se-
lection and convenient shopping experience as Amazon.com, with the added bonus that Ama-
zon will donate a portion of  the purchase price to our Organization. 

Now you have another great reason to go shopping! 

 
 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
I am excited about the upcoming 2017/2018 school year! 
I am thrilled to be here as the new B’nai Aviv Early 
Childhood Education Director.  I have been involved in 
preschool education for over 20 years and I am looking 
forward to continuing the strong tradition of  education, 
community and excellence that has always been a part of  

         the B’nai Aviv Education Center. 
 
Your involvement at B’nai Aviv is important to us. My office door is always open, 
and you are welcome to share your thoughts and input. I will be here for summer 
camp to answer any of  your questions. Please feel free to come by and say hello. 
 
I look forward to meeting each of  you and to a wonderful and enriching upcoming 
school year. May it be a year filled with growth, creativity, good health, and friend-
ships for all of  us!                                                                   

         B’ Shalom, Mindy  

  From the desk of… 
Mindy Bernstein, ECEC Director  



Be a Kiddush Sponsor   
We invite you to Sponsor our  Weekly Shabbat Kiddush  

 Birthday?  Anniversary?  Upcoming Wedding?  
 

Celebrate by being a co-sponsor of  our weekly Kiddush on Shabbat  morning after services.    
Please call the office for more information or to reserve your date.  

954-384-8265 

B’nai Mitzvahs  

 Sam Jacob Heimowitz will become a Bar Mitzvah on June 3, 2017.  He will share 
this special day with his parents, Jodie & Todd, brother Jack, grandparents, aunt, uncles, cousins 
and so many friends and family that will come to celebrate with him.  Sam has been active in B’nai 
Aviv since he started at the age of 2.  He is a 7th grade honor student at Tequesta Trace Middle 
School.  Sam loves to play baseball, flag football, tennis and snow skiing.  He also loves to travel 
and spend time with his family and friends. He is a caring, smart, funny, kind young man.  We 
look forward to celebrating Sam’s special day with a tremendous amount of joy and warmth in our 
hearts.    

 Max Levinson was called to the Torah as a bar Mitzvah Saturday, April 1st. Our 
hearts are filled with joy and pride as we celebrate this simcha as our son Max is called to the To-
rah as a Bar Mitzvah.  We are so honored that you have come to share this special milestone in 
Max’s life. We feel truly blessed to be among our closest and dearest, on this momentous day 
filled with the celebration of family, friendship, and of course, tradition. 
 
 Max has always displayed sincere dedication to his studies and has worked hard to 
achieve his goals.  He has studied continuously for 10 months to prepare for this meaningful day. 
We would like to thank Rabbi Adam Watstein, Cantor Bill Lieberman and Mrs. Laurie Kandel for 
their continued guidance, encouragement, and support. On behalf of our family, thank you for 
your love, friendship, and for making this a day we will always remember. 

Important Notice! 
If you are NOT receiving the WEEKLY ENUZ   

from B’nai Aviv, please contact the Synagogue office.  
954-384-8265 or melissa@bnaiaviv.org 



B’ Shalom, Eliot Tillinger 

From  t he desk  of  E l io t  Ti l l i nger… 
                                Religious School Director 
As we approach the close of this school year, we reflect back on our classroom 
lessons and enriched activities.  From our youngest students in the primary 
grades, to our upper students in the intermediate grades, our children have ac-
complished learning about our Jewish heritage, holiday customs and  being a 
member of a tightly connected community, locally and in the greater world today.   
 
Today's families are increasingly finding the time demands of work, school and 
extracurricular activities competing for each other's attention. Among the many 
choices parents make, one thing is certain, the obligation and desire to provide 

our children with an education is a universal goal. Our religious school faculty take these facts to heart; they  
believe in the holy mission to educate their students and enrich their understanding of Judaism as well being an 
active participant of our synagogue community. Our religious school classrooms are now 100% equipped with 
the latest computer technology, which has notably enhanced the students' experiences.  From our internet re-
search accessibility, to our live real-time interactive classroom sessions with schools in Israel, our lessons are a 
shining example of cutting-edge technology integration.  
 
Tefillah lessons in our classrooms, strengthened by our sanctuary and reinforced enrichment with Cantor 
Lieberman and our musical specialist Mr. Susman, result in a greater familiarity comfort while in Shabbat and 
holiday service observances. An important goal of our school staff is to ensure every child has the ability to 
walk into any synagogue and eagerly participate along with the congregation. An added measure of success is 
obtained when students regularly attend our Junior Congregation, a program specifically designed to familiarize 
and increase proficiency in Shabbat services.  
 
Parents who encourage, and often attend Shabbat services, find the greatest degree of success and achievement 
for their children. Parents are always welcome to accompany their children into Junior Congregation and then 
into the main sanctuary service, immediately following the Junior Congregation service.  
 
The saying, "the more you put into something, the more you get out of it," applies here as well. Bringing chil-
dren to school on time, attending class sessions regularly, and participating in our religious school extracurricu-
lar events, ensures the greatest degree of success.   
 
Our upcoming school year planning has already begun and we are anticipating additional off campus field trips 
to further enrich our students' experiences and learning. Additional suggestions and ideas are always welcome 
and appreciated; feel free to stop by and share your past experiences with our faculty and staff.  
 
Certainly among the most rewarding thing to see, is our children proudly displaying their knowledge with 
beaming pride. Classrooms in our religious school provide much more than a Jewish education, bonds of 
friendships forged, camaraderie, and connection to each other as Jews. They provide the immeasurable benefits 
of being a vital part of a Jewish community.  
   
Thank you to all of our very special school volunteers, staff, and our V.P. Of Education, Eric Schlossman, who 
contributed so much and so often, both on and off campus to ensure our children receive the best opportuni-
ties.    
 
On behalf of our entire school staff, I wish everyone a safe and enjoyable summer-break! 



From the desk of Todd Morchelies 
…..Youth Director 

 

Dear Friends, 
 

What a year we had in the youth groups here at B'nai Aviv. Now we 
are all set and ready to have a blast in our USY and Kadima Sum-
mer Programs for teens and tweens entering 6th through 12th 
grades. We are the only youth group that offers summer program-
ming. Summer programs are open to all Jewish kids around the 
community and we are excited for all the fun. 
 

Please visit our youth website at www.bausybees.com and down-
load our summer schedule and application. Tell all your friends and 

join us. For more information, please contact Youth Director, Todd Morchelies at 
todd@bnaiaviv.org. 

B' Shalom, Todd Morchelies 

http://www.bausybees.com
mailto:todd@bnaiaviv.org




 

You Can Have an Aliyah on Shabbat in honor of your birthday!   
 

Although there is usually a Bar or Bat Mitzvah each Shabbat, the first Aliyah is always 
reserved for the congregation.  If you would like this Aliyah, please call the synagogue 

office two to three weeks prior to the requested date. 

From the desk of…  

 

Lanee Friedel, Sisterhood President 

Hello Everyone,   

 
The Sisterhood WOW event (luncheon, fashion show and 

boutique) was a HUGE success, by all measures!  Over 200 
women attended, and enjoyed a fashion show by LuLaRoe 
(Katy Applebaum representative), modeled by B'nai Aviv 

ladies of all ages.   
 
Corinna Black Kushner did an outstanding job as  

committee chair, and had a very hard working committee of 20 people working with 
her. Every detail was seen to, and our Sisterhood was truly represented in the most 

positive way possible. Thank you to everyone for their hard work, and for coming out 
on Sunday, June 4th to be together for our celebration of Women! And, by the way, we 
made a profit of nearly $5500! 

 
As most of you know by now, Corinna will be stepping up to assume the presidency of 

Sisterhood. I am very excited to hand her the reins, and know that you will all contin-
ue to support her and Sisterhood and be active participants as you have always 
been.  I certainly will be too. I also want to say "Thank You" to everyone for the mean-

ingful and lovely piece of artwork presented to me at the WOW luncheon.....it is beau-
tifully framed "Woman of Valor" print, with an engraved plaque, on the occasion of the 
end of my term as Sisterhood President. It is already hanging in my home and I look at 

it every day. Thank you for this very special memento.    
 

That brings me to June 7th....our upcoming "Planning Meeting" for 2017-2018.   
Corinna will be leading this meeting, and it will run from 6:30 - 8:30 pm in Room 110 
of the shul.  She needs your input to design a calendar of events, containing new and 

exciting ideas! Please plan to attend if at all possible, and get involved. We do need an 
RSVP from you because dinner will be served, and of course, we must have enough 
food.  Send me a brief e-mail with your RSVP.  Hope to see you there.   

B’ Shalom, Lanee 







June 2017  
 
1 
Neil & Jessica Bressler 
Steven & Tammy Fayne 
 
2 
Gary & Karen Brown 
Jay & Shelly Edelson 
Barry & Donna Gelman 
Glenn & Mina Gerstenfeld 
Daniel & Janeth Tagger 
 
3 
Gary & Janet Sheldon 
 
4 
Chet & Norma Geller 
 
6 
Jack & Betsy Fintz 
 
8 
Marty & Pearl Perdeck 
 
9 
Bruce & Allison Kava 
Jeffrey & Laurie Snow 
 
10 
Michael & Elvira Gorfinkel 
 
13 
Andrew & Debbie Rosenberg 
 
14 
Barry & Bobbi Freeman 
Craig & Barbara Weiner 
 
15 
Joseph & Joyce Lederberger 
Arnie & Ronni Simon 
 
17 
Jonathan & Jill Andron 
Robert & Anita Kirshen 
 
18 
Eugene & Harriet Brief 
Joel & Susan Fass 
Robert Goldberg & Patty Etkin 
Edward & Karyn Henry 
Kevin & Carrie Riggott 
 
19 
David & Sharon Kessler 
Aron & Rica Leibowich 
Lee & Laura Pressman 
 
20 
Stanley & Joan Cohen 
 
21 
Steven & Susan Linch 
 

22 
Paul & Karen Salver 
Brian Strelitz & Amy Goldin 
Hy & Francine Vaupen 
 
24 
David & Karen Birke 
Keith & Pennie Goldmann 
Mark & Anne Grenitz 
Bradley & Tracey Horwitz 
Jeff & Jaime Moses 
 
25 
Seth & Lucy Lubin 
Kenneth & Donna Salzman 
Michael & Michelle Seidle 
Rogerio Silberberg & Vanessa 
Sun Silberberg 
 
26 
Jon & Rhonda Bandes 
David & Roslyn Lewin 
Neal & Elaine Slansky 
 
27 
David & Ingrid Salbe 
Robert & Amy van Esso 
 
28 
Jason & Michele Becker 
Jay & Ellen Cohen 
 
 
29 
David & Elaine Blattner 
 
30 
Bruce & Shari Klasner 
Richard & Debbi Stark 
 
 
 

 

July 2017  
 
1 
Sam & Elizabeth Schulman 
Eric & Michele Stockel 
 

 
2 
Joseph & Amy Glick 
 

3 
Robert & Randi Rothfield 
Eli & Lynn Wolfson 
 

4 
Jay & Bonnie Doobrow 
 

5 
Howard & Idel Leibowitz 
 

6 
Scot & Barbara Hunter 
 

7 
Mark & Viki Freinberg 
 

8 
David & Esther Comite 
 

10 
Steven & Carol Adamsky 
 

11 
Robert & Deborah Forman 
Mark & Sharon Gilbert 
 

12 
Salvatore & Rachele Alhadeff 
David & Evvie Kallin 
Kurt & Shari Wasser 
 

15 
Michael & Andrea Eisler 
 

 
16 
David & Shareen Greenbaum 
 

22 
Alexander & Danielle Brodsky 
 

24 
Scott & Amy Levine 
 

25 
Lawrence & Dorothy Eiglarsh 
Selig & Shirley Golen 
Arthur & Joan Jacowitz 
 

26 
Stephen & Lauren Bender 
Adam & Elizabeth Cohen 
Larry & Bobbie Gotkin 
 

29 
Ben & Mandana Rostamian 



June 2017   
 
1 
Perry Bekerman 
Barbara Burk 
Mark Kleinman 
Phyllis Millman 
Rosalyn Sanders 
Stacey Seider 
Ronni Simon 
Laura Soff 
Shari Wasser 
 
2 
Barry Schneider 
 
3 
Donna Gelman 
Mark Grenitz 
Mona Hass 
Rogerio Silberberg 
 
4 
Tara Daub 
Lawrence Eiglarsh 
Paulina Gothelf 
Bruce Mann 
Alex Pierce 
Rhonda Siegel 
Roberta Sloane 
Lore Stein 
 
5 
Daryl Kiesel 

6 
Rhonda Bandes 
Martin Barasch 
Carol Golt 
Gina Gotkin 
Mario Tacher 
Monica Wilner 
 
7 
Deborah Gellman 
Jason Liberty 
 
8 
Jennifer Douglas 
Troy Modlin 
Mark Seelig 
 
9 
Myrna Rogoff 
 
10 
Jaime Feldman 
Ira Sheskin 
 
11 
Selma Forman 
Jamie Horwitz 
Susan Linch 
Marty Wilner 
 
12 
Wendy Ginsburg 
 
 
 

13 
Marty Perdeck 
 
14 
Randi Rothfield 
 
15 
Veronica Flasz 
Hillary Waksman 
 
16 
Maayan Behar 
Michael Jay Freer 
 
17 
Jason Becker 
Keith Goldmann 
Linda Lazarus 
 
17 
Laurence Reitman 
Karen Salver 
18 
Michael Green 
Sanford Rothbard 
 
19 
Steven Pressman 
 
20 
Merna Gross 
Todd Heimowitz 
Meredith Shapiro 
Rabbi Adam Watstein 
 

21 
Adrian Giannini 
Evvie Kallin 
Harvey Lazarus 
Robert Miller 
Elizabeth Schulman 
 
22 
Harold Rabinovitz 
 
23 
Jennifer Beer 
Jill Jackson 
Hanit Simon 
 
24 
Sandra Bennett 
Joanne Goldberg 
Anne Kotler 
 
25 
Robert Cohen 
Joshua Lenchus 
Martin Ravitz 
 
26 
Helene Cohen 
Bruce Gross 
Shari Klasner 
Elizabeth Sobel 
Amy Stern 
 
 

(Continued on page 15) 



 
27 
Lee Nossen 
 
28 
David Birke 
Betty Davitz 
Mara Gober 
Joel Nirenberg 
Ken Sandler 
 
29 
Bryan Cahen 
Barry Fiedel 
Bruce Greenberg 
Ilene Rosenberg 
 
30 
Cammi Goldberg 
Susan Natkow 
 

July 2017  
 
2 
Marc Lender 
Pam Lipschitz 
Idania Miller 
Nancy Ollick 
Danny Tuaty 
 
3 
Graciela Alboukrek 
Linda Orringer 
Louis Schulze 
 
4 
Joel Brown 
Brian Freedman 
Paula Goldstein 
 
6 
Adam Lustig 
Kenneth Salzman 
 
7 
Ricardo Eliel 
Shaynee Golin 
Alan Rosenberg 
Ginny Toll 
 
 

 
 
8 
Barbara Valancy 
Ellen Wolpin 
 
10 
Robyn Leach 
 
11 
Gary Brown 
Helene Kass 
Adam Levinson 
David Salbe 
Barry Schein 
Nancy Schoenburg 
 
12 
Linda Bick 
Sandi Wexler 
 
13 
Lauren Bender 
Steven Feinman 
Edward Mishal 
Cyndi Schulman 
 
14 
Lanee Friedel 
Jodi Jaffe 
Bennett Libes 
Kevin Riggott 
Alan Schuh 
 
15 
Joel Fass 
Stanley Margolis 
 
16 
Mindy Bernstein 
Bruce Schour 
Jillian Shenassa 
 
17 
Carrie Riggott 
 
18 
Lisa Goetz 
Mindy Libes 
Jennifer Mann 
Lee Melamed 
 

 
 
19 
Salvatore Alhadeff 
Kimberly Friedlander 
Sharon Lerner 
Michael Packer 
 
20 
Jessica Bressler 
Brandon Diamond 
Edward Forman 
Audrey Goldstein 
 
21 
Elder Cruz 
Kenneth Dreyfuss 
Stephen Eason 
 
22 
Aaron Behar 
Alison Friedman 
Leslie Levinson 
 
23 
Susan Brody 
Ely Gutfreund 
Elaine Slansky 
Kurt Wasser 
Angie Watstein 
 
 
24 
Esther Comite 
Barry Gelman 
Dale Kotler 
Eric Sachs 
Sidney Schreidell 
 
25 
Jon Bandes 
 
26 
Richard Stark 
 
27 
Mina Gerstenfeld 
Howard Ollick 
John Salmon 
 
 
 

 
 
28 
Rick Bernstein 
Neal Bullock 
Robbin Nezvadovitz 
 
29 
Anita Kirshen 
 
30 
Amy Glick 
Lisa Greenberg 
 
31 
Anne Grenitz 
Arnold Sheir 
Susan Steirn 

(Continued from page 14) 



“The Greatest Mitzvah is Tzedakah” 
~Talmud~ 

Donations Received May1-31, 2017  

Cantor's Discretionary Fund 
Mazal Tov to: 
the Fiedel family on the occasion of  
Jordan's Bar Mitzvah 
 Andrew & Debbie Rosenberg 
 

Thank You: 
Cantor Bill for all your support and  
guidance in preparing Dakota for her  
Bat Mitzvah 
 Randi & David Blum 
 
Cantor Bill for your never‑ending  
commitment to our torah readings!   
We could not do it without you. 
 Suzanne, Marc, Jonathon &  
 Andrew Bell 
 

ECEC Fund 
In Memory of: 
Myrna Goldberg Geiges,  
beloved mother of Beth Katz 
 Robert & Amy van Esso 
 Roy & Ellen Oppenheim 
 

General Donation Fund 
Get Well Soon to: 
Ben Rostamian 
 Howard & Sonia Androphy 
 

In Memory of: 
Myrna Goldberg Geiges,  
beloved mother of Beth Katz 
 Allan & Benita Ross  
 Robert (Bob) Schulman 
 Stanley & Joan Cohen 
 

Rabbi's Discretionary Fund 
Jed & Rosalyn Sanders 
 

Thank You for your inspiration 
 Becky, Randy, Elliott, Rachel & 
 Aiden and Aaron & Jessica Califf 
With Appreciation to Rabbi Watstein for 
your kindness and care during a difficult 
time. 
 Allen & Beth Katz 
 

Rabbi Watstein for all your help and 
guidance in preparing Dakota for her 
Bat Mitzvah 
 Randi & David Blum 
 

With gratitude 
 David & Eleanor Morris 

Social Action Fund 
Mazal Tov to: 
Sharon & Harold Rabinovitz on  
becoming grandparents 
 Roy & Ellen Oppenheim 

 
Yahrzeit Fund 
In Memory of: 
Anna Miller, beloved mother‑in‑law 
 Annette Miller 
Irving Gross, beloved father 
 Arlene Levy 
Joseph Schneeweiss, beloved father 
 Audrey Goldstein 
Jennie Solomon, beloved grandmother 
 David Golt 
Alfred Kessler, beloved father 
 David Kessler 
Shirley Schachter, beloved aunt  
Sophie Gitlen, beloved grandmother 
 David Morris 
Max Belkin, beloved father 
 Debra Freedman 
Irving Querido, beloved father 
Sidney Querido, beloved uncle 
 Eleanor Morris 
Norma Lenn, beloved mother 
 Ellen Schneider 
Daniel Glick, beloved father 
 Joseph Glick 
Monica Kaman, beloved sister 
 Julie Schwartz 
Andrea Goldstein, beloved mother 
 Kristin Gloria 
Ross Melamed, beloved son 
 Lee & Honey Melamed 
Louis Rivkin, beloved father 
 Lenore Reicher 
Ferdinand Katz, beloved father 
 Lore Stein 
Robert Linker, beloved uncle 
 Lori Green 
Marvin Schwartzman,  
beloved brother‑in‑law 
 Marilyn Schwartzman 
Robert Lehrer, beloved grandfather 
 Meri Solomon 
Gilan Eshmoili, beloved mother 
 Michael Davenport 
Jacob Mayo, beloved father 
 Mildred Raps 
Bernice Stark, beloved mother 
 Nancy Schoenburg 
Warren Katz, beloved father 
 Norman Katz 

Lillian Krameisen, beloved mother 
 Norman Krameisen 
Melvin Schwartz, beloved father 
 Paula Schwartz 
Molly Weinstein, beloved aunt 
 Phyllis Millman 
Ezra Tannenbaum, beloved brother 
Freda Tannenbaum, beloved mother 
Nathan Tannenbaum, beloved father 
 Phyllis Ravitz 
Niuta Kirshen, beloved mother 
 Robert Kirshen 
Martin Cohen, beloved father 
 Robin Kaye 
Rosalind Mintz, beloved mother 
 Ruth Krameisen 
Selma Schulman, beloved aunt 
Stuart Schulman, beloved father 
 Sam Schulman 
Fanya Mishkoff, beloved mother 
 Samuel Mishkoff 
Allan Nirenberg, beloved husband 
 Sandi Nirenberg 
Charlotte Shechter beloved wife and  
Rose Shechter, beloved mother 
 Saul Shechter 
Abraham Mannes, beloved grandfather 
 Sharon Kessler 
Adeline Evans, beloved mother 
 Sheldon Evans 
Michael Hurwitz, beloved son 
 Stephen Hurwitz 
Milton Swill, beloved father 
 Susan Faerber 
Ruth Feldman, beloved mother 
 Susan Natkow 
Abraham Mannes, beloved father 
 Theda Feldman 
 

Youth Scholarship Fund 
In Memory of: 
Myrna Goldberg Geiges,  
beloved mother of Beth Katz 
 Jeffrey & Samara Abrams 



Professional Staff 
   Rabbi Adam Watstein 

   Cantor William C. Lieberman 

   Lynne Balaban, Executive Director 

   Eliot Tillinger, Education Director 

   Mindy Bernstein, ECEC Director 

   Todd Morchelies, Youth Director 

   Sol Hettena, Ritual Director 

   Glen Gillingham, Facilities Director 

   Sabrina Kurzman, Director of Engagement 

 

Board of Directors 
   Nathan Avrunin 

   Benny Bejar 

   Michael Cohen 

   Stanley Cohen 

   Lee Friedel 

   Howard Friedlander 

   Bruce Greenberg 

   Andy Lessem 

   Seth Lubin 

   Debbie Regent 

                                Stuart Sion 

   

 Auxiliaries 

   Mark Kleinman, Men’s Club 

President 

   Lanee Friedel, Sisterhood President 

   Riva Wohl, Hazak President 

   Morgan Comite, USY President 

   Allan E. Ross, FSA, Executive Director Emeritus 

 
Officers 

   Aron Leibowich, President 

   Jennifer Beer, Executive V.P. 

   Eric Schlossman, Education V.P. 

   Kurt Wasser, ECEC V.P. 

   Alan Schuh, Fundraising V.P. 

   David Smith, Ritual V.P.  

   Scott Daub, Personnel V.P. 

   Rich Cohen, Membership V.P. 

   Rosalyn Sanders, Youth V.P. 

   Jonathan Andron, Communications/Technology V.P. 

   Lanee Friedel, Auxiliaries V.P. 

   Adam Cohen, Treasurer 

   Howard Samson, Secretary 

   Jay Martus, Immediate Past President 

 

 
    
 

 
 
 

 

Synagogue Office Hours: 
Monday-Thursday 9:00 am - 5:00 pm 

Friday 9:00 am - 3:00 pm    

B’nai Aviv  
 The Conservative Synagogue of Southwest Broward 

1410 Indian Trace  ~ Weston FL 33326 

P 954-385-8265 ~ F 954-384-0352 ~ www.bnaiaviv.org 


